
Call for Submissions - Penn Undergraduate Law Journal [www.pulj.org] 

 

The Penn Undergraduate Law Journal (PULJ) is soliciting submissions for its twenty-first issue. 

Please see below for details.  

 

QUALIFICATIONS FOR SUBMISSION 

SUBMISSION DEADLINE: September 3rd, 2023 at 11:59pm EST 

PULJ is seeking articles ranging from 20 to 100+ double-spaced pages in length. Our journal is 

especially receptive to research articles, senior theses, independent studies, and final essays 

written for courses. Articles need not be written on United States law—they can be written on 

the laws or legal system of any nation. We consider submissions on a rolling basis, so if your 

piece is not finished by the noted deadline, please still submit it for consideration in our 

subsequent issue. 

 

Students in any field of study are encouraged to submit their work, so long as their pieces 

relate to law or legal systems. Possible disciplinary perspectives include, but are not limited to, 

history, criminology, economics, sociology, anthropology, English, biology, neuroscience, 

philosophy, linguistics, psychology, and political science. 

 

Please submit your work here: http://www.pulj.org/submissions.html 

 

Selected pieces will be published in our twenty-first issue of the Penn Undergraduate Law 

Journal. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to notify us of them through the 

contact page of our website, which can be accessed here: http://www.pulj.org/contact.html 

Thank you for considering our journal, and we hope to have the opportunity to consider your 

work! 

All the best, 

The PULJ Team  
Penn Undergraduate Law Journal 
www.pulj.org    |   contact@pulj.org 

 
 
The PULJ Team  
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